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June 2021 NEWSLETTER

Prayer & Pledge of Allegiance led by Regi Armstrong.

21 members were in attendance.

President’s Opening Remarks
Kevin introduced the members to a new member, Rebecca Caffrey and Steve introduced the group to our
newest member, Mathew Howard.

CRSO Report - S. Cox

Steve reported that we have 68 members.
The May Family and Friends Day was a success.
Larry said we have shopping for food for events down to a science.

Old Business
Complete the cementing of the rifle range.
The members were in general agreement to complete this project. Since the members are strong in spirit
but weak in the back we’ll also get bids on outsourcing the framing and pouring of the cement. Steve C.
will ask for quotes.

Standing Committees

Fishing Report - R. Burrows
Fish are biting at the pond across the road in the hunt club area. Roger said he had harvested a bass and
some brim from the pond.
Roger also warned members that there are many trails on the hunting side and if you don’t know where
you’re going you could end up lost. Use a GPS if you have one. Also ask permission from Dennis Wade, V.
P. Hunting, before fishing or trail walking.

Environmental Report - T. Bailey
No report this month.
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Maranatha Trap Team - R. Howard, Team Coach
Rodney said the trap season is over until the fall season. Today the team is having its end of the year party and
fun shot.

Treasurer's Report
Checking
Beginning Balance 05-01-2021 $10,471.69
Income 357.97
Expenses 3,626.50
Ending Balance 5-28-2021 $7,203.16

Savings 03-31-2021 $3,609.77

Hunt Club
Balance $3,310.14
Income 0.00
Expenses 3,280.00
Balance 30.14

Checking account $7,203.16
Hunt Club (30.14)
Balance $7,173.02

New Business

Ron Lockner made a foot switch for the high and low house on the skeet range.

Kevin asked the members if they were interested in hearing from Barbara Arthur. Barbara is a candidate

for the District 7 seat currently held by incumbent Representative Tom Rice.

C. Adams reminded the meeting that because we’re a 501c3 we’re prohibited from political activities.

This exchange caused L. Davis to inform the meeting that I-73 was going to take 10 acres of Mclean Park

in Mullins. As part of that deal the park will get a $100 redesign.

Education

Changes to South Carolina Gun Law - K. Casper
Kevin brought the Chapter up to speed on a recent SC gun law change. The law allows CWP holders to
open carry. This will go into effect August 15th. The same restrictions that apply to concealed carry will
apply to open carry, no firearm in courts, churches, federal, state and local government  buildings. The
application and renewal fee have been revoked. Hopefully this minor change will result in more positive
changes in the future.

Next Meeting

July 11, 2021, 2:30 PM at the Chapter training trailer.


